WFWP Norway began the year with a New Year's Party in Oslo
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Everyone brought food for a delicious potluck lunch. Johanna Toresen and Roswitha Johansen gave a
fascinating report from the recent European WFWP meeting in Albania.

Johanna also gave an overview of WFWP Norway events over the past year and presented the 2019 plan.

Roswitha talked about her project giving Christmas presents to children in Albania from children in a
school in Norway.

It was great to meet up with old friends whom we had not met for a long time and to begin a new year
together.
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